
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

March 1, 2010

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steven DiVirgilio

The Board discussed ongoing siding replacement and construction problems. 

An ongoing list of repair concerns has been compiled and given to Danny.

Privacy dividers are being replaced with new no maintenance white ones.

Roof replacement is in arbitration with the insurance company. Roofs on all buildings except 5-6 Lex, have been 
damaged by the May hail storm.

The Bunker Hill Road sign has been knocked down- Danny to replace as soon as the ground thaws.

Verizon has been called to place wirung under the siding.

Charter needs to be called to put boxes flush against siding.

The ac at 19 Lex has been removed.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Tuesday March 1  6 pm 5 Lex.


